VSPUD, vets board at odds over hall fees
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Two special districts are not seeing eye-to-eye on hook up fees for the new Jenny Lind
Veterans Memorial District hall nearing completion.

The issue will be discussed at Wednesday evening’s meeting of the Valley Springs Public
Utility District Board of Directors. The meeting starts at 6 p.m. in the district office, 150 Sequoia
Ave.

VSPUD’s fees were $17,000 several years ago for the new hall, but have increased to $31,000,
according to Gary Tofanelli, memorial district president.

The hall is expected to be completed in early September.



